THE EDUCATION CENTRE - AURORA



60 Wellington Street West, Aurora, Ontario L4G 3H2 **Tel:** 905.722.3201 905.895.7216 905.727.3141 416.969.8131

Fax: 906.727.1931 Website: www.yrdsb.ca

June 1, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As a result of the current job action affecting elementary schools across the province and in York Region, the planned early release for students on June 25 is cancelled. On Thursday, June 25, 2015, schools will be open and classroom instruction will continue for the entire normal school day. Friday, June 26, 2015 will remain a PA Day.

If your child is eligible for school transportation services, school buses and taxi services will continue according to the typical full day schedule. The school board has communicated this scheduling change to in-school child care centres, including before and after care providers. Please check with your provider directly to confirm arrangements for this date.

We recognize that this may cause some inconvenience. Please be assured that we continue to have your child's achievement, well-being and safety in mind.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Parappally Director of Education

Parospally